






Retreating to a quiet corner

















The new hymn we sang at the June South London Synod Area meeting: 
 

 
Great God, please help our church to be 

    a gathering, warm and open, 
where all are welcome, none refused, 

    and truth is kindly spoken. 
 

Dear Jesus, help our church to be 
    a pilgrimage of learning, 

where we, disciples, learn from You, 
    Your truth and love discerning. 

 

Brave Spirit, help our church to be 
    an ark upon life’s ocean, 

a rescue raft for drowning souls, 
    safe island of devotion. 

 

Great God, please help our church to be 
    a stronghold of true kindness, 

a fortress standing strong for truth, 
    a beacon tower of gladness. 

 

Dear Jesus, help our church to be 
    a tree that’s always fruiting, 
a lively growing, fruit-rich tree, 

    with You its only rooting. 
 

Brave Spirit, help our church to be 
    a home of help and healing, 

where all who’re injured in life’s fight, 
    revive at love’s revealing. 

 

With You, our threefold friend and help, 
    our church may yet surprise us, 

with growth and life and joy and hope, 
    as Your love resupplies us. 

 
 

   by John M Campbell  Tune: St Columba  
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https://bromleystarterpacks.weebly.com/












https://www.southeastwater.co.uk/help/save-water/how-to-save-water
https://www.wwf.org.uk/what-can-i-do/top-ten-water-saving-tips








https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/newaddingtonsalvationarmy
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